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Comment text:

| live in Bicester on the west side of Buckingham road close to the Plough pub. | feel that the Brookside area of which my home is on the edge of,
should not move to Bicester North as it more closely associates with Bicester west. The access to the housing in the Brookside area is from the
Bucknell road and it uses the amenities in the Bicester West Ward. It doesn't make sense to reduce the numbers in the ward by 9% when the
Brookside area is an essential part of the neighbourhood. The railway line is the natural dividing line between West and North Bicester, and
should remain so.
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